
OOL General 	Office 
Services 	of 
Administration General Counsel Washington, DC 20405 

FEB 4 1980 

James Lesar, Esquire 
910 16th Street N.W. 
Washington, DC 20006 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

The enclosed documents were produced by the Department of Justice 

in responding to the Privacy Act request of Mr. Harold Weisberg. 

Since these documents relate to GSA, we have been asked to review 

them. We have concluded that all of the documents transmitted to 

GSA by the Department of Justice can be released. 

Sincerely, 

STEVEN GARFINKEL 
Chief Counsel 
National Archives and Records Service 

Enclosure 


